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27
th

 June 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

We have got some exciting weeks ahead, including our school production.  ‘Tuishi Pamoja’ is about two animal 

herds that dislike one another for no other reason than them being different to one another.  What will 

happen in the end?   

Your child is playing the part of a lion.  Please could you provide yellow, orange or brown trousers/leggings and 

a yellow, orange or brown plain t-shirt.  This will need to be in school by Friday 8
th

 July please in a plastic bag 

with your child’s name on it.   If your child is unable to wear face paint, please let myself or Miss Scott know.   

The production is on Wednesday 13
th

 and Thursday 14
th

 July at 7pm.  Your child will need to be at All Saints for 

6:40pm on both evenings.  Tickets will be on sale at the end of the week from the school office.  We hope you 

can make it and we are sure you will enjoy the show!   

Lastly, an additional reminder about the Year 5 & 6 Cluster Poetry Recital in Sherborne Abbey on 11
th

 July at 
5.30pm. The children will need to arrive at the Abbey at 5.15pm and be smartly dressed in their school 
uniform. The performance is due to finish at 6.30pm. Again we ask for full commitment as we work with the 
children in school towards this exciting opportunity. We hope that you will stay to enjoy this event. Many 
poems have been written by the children following their workshop with poet Paul Delaney in May. Please 
complete and return the consent slip below at your earliest convenience.  
 
Lisa Regan 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
YEAR 5 & 6 CLUSTER POETRY RECITAL – 11

th
 JULY 2016 

 
I give/do not give* permission for my child ____________________________ to take part in the cluster 
schools’ poetry recital on 11

th
 July and confirm that he /she will be at Sherborne Abbey at 5.15pm. 

 
Signed:_______________________________ 
 
*Delete as appropriate  
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